
On 6 May, student reporters interviewed the Director of the Observatory

On 7 May, officers from the Macao Meteorological and Geophysical 
Bureau visited the Observatory

On 15 May, a delegation from Kwai Tsing District Council visited the 
Observatory 

On 29 May, the tenth meeting of Liaison Group for Broadcast Media 
was held

Also on 15 May, a delegation from the Hong Kong Guangdong Youth 
Association visited the Observatory

On 31 May, a delegation from the Institutes of Science and 
Development, Chinese Academy of Sciences, visited the Observatory
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